From: Randall <stehekin@silverbayinn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 1:04 PM

To: Customer Help <CustomerHelp@chelanpud.org>
Subject: <External> Bitcoin

| can’t get to the Bitcoin hearing.....busy working in Stehekin.

My comment.....do nothing to further the Bitcoin currency movement. This is false money,
undermining (pun, ok), our economy.

Recently, | tried to make an overseas purchase. The vendor would not accept my credit card....only
Bitcoin. | will not make that transaction.

Please do nothing to further this activity. It is not American but an international form of transaction that
does not respect our nation.

Randall Dinwiddie
Stehekin
Sent from my iPad


mailto:stehekin@silverbayinn.com
mailto:CustomerHelp@chelanpud.org

	From: Randall <stehekin@silverbayinn.com>

